
World Tamil Diaspora Day- 11th and 12th January 2024.  

Faculty and Student Participation in World Tamil Diaspora Day 2024 

On January 11th and 12th, 2024, four faculty members and 27 students from the International 

Relations department, along with faculty members from LIAC, represented Loyola College at 

the World Tamil Diaspora Day 2024. 

This event, organised by the Government of Tamil Nadu at the Chennai Trade Centre, 

Nandambakkam, aimed to celebrate and connect with the global Tamil diaspora community. 

Faculty Participation: 

With the approval of the Dean of Students and the Dean of Academics, four faculty members 

from the International Relations department participated in the event: 

Dr. Nansi P. 

Dr. R. Subramaniyan 

Mr. Nand 

Mr. Guru 

Student Participation: 

A total of 27 students from the International Relations department joined their faculty 

members and the LIAC faculty at the event. Together, they represented the college at a stall 

specifically allotted to educational institutions. This provided a valuable opportunity for 

students to: 

Engage with the broader Tamil diaspora community. 

Showcase Loyola College to potential students and attendees. 

Gain firsthand experience of large-scale cultural events. 

Overall, Loyola College's participation in the World Tamil Diaspora Day 2024 was a 

successful endeavor. The presence of faculty and students not only contributed to the event's 

success but also provided valuable learning and networking opportunities for all participants. 

 


